NAWIC Gr. Kansas City Chapter 100

Correspondence Report

Date: 2/1/2020 thru 2/29/2020
By Melinda Rocha, Corresponding Secretary 2019-2020

2/3/2020 | Email Colleen White Thanks for putting info out
regarding KCMO Ordinance
Hearing
2/6/2020 | Email Webmaster/KC | Posting Request Info
NAWIC
2/10/2020 | Email Martina Derra Question regarding still room | Amber Struemph replied
at the membership meeting | yes and that she had
her down as attending
2/18/2020 | Email Sarah Copeland | Unable to help with WIC
Week opportunity sent out
by Karen Mills
2/20/2020 | Email Kaela Video campaign of members | Christy Turner
Naines/City Rent | during WIC Week responded thanking her
A Truck and informing her of the
events during WIC
Week
Email Kaela Responded to Christy saying
she will share the video
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